Primary Three		    	 Summer Term    2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,
We hope everyone is coping at this time. We have prepared another written pack for this term but we will also be uploading some other work via the website.
1. The spelling programme will be uploaded weekly.
2. The Reading Programme. We would like you, if possible, to use the ‘www.oxfordowl.co.uk’ free eBooks scheme. This scheme has a very wide range of reading levels and we would like you to find the level which best suits your child. There are accompanying activities to go with the eBooks.
3. The Numeracy Pack contains a series of activities covering most topic areas and number work.
4. The Weekly Tests Pack contains a literacy and a numeracy test each week.
Remember to check the website for updates. 

Best wishes,
Mr. Maginn and Mrs. Breen
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